
 

THE ROBERT W. LOVETT MEMORIAL UNIT >
FOR THE STUDY OF CRIPPLING DISEASE

MASSACHUSETTS GENERAL HOSPITAL
Boston 14, Mass.

April 8, 1960

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Stanford University
school of Medicine
Palo Alto, California

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

I greatly enjoyed having lunch with you the other
day and am very sorry to have missed the opportunity of
visiting your laboratory in the afternoon.

I would greatly appreciate it if you could send me
the printed material you mentioned concerning the Space
Biology Program.

I have forgotten to mention to you that you and I
have had an early experience in common. Mr., Jerry Schur
was my biology instructor at Stuyvesant High&School in
New York and did much to enhance my interest in both
biology and astronomy. I had some correspondence with
him last year and was happy to learn that he has improved
his position in the education system of New York City,
but I am sorry it had to be to the detriment of Stuyvesant,

I look forward to seeing you again some time,  
cerely yours,

AObe
Jerome Grogs


